#### Finals Day



Hard to believe it's that time of year already but Sunday 24th August was Finals Day!

A very big CONGRATULATIONS to all finalists who treated us to some great golf and very close matches. Of course, there can only ever be one winner for each trophy and this year's winners are, from left to right:

Graham Robb – Foote Miller Trophy (runner up Craig Brown)

Ross Coull – Gents Club Championship (runner up Jeff Strachan)

Jan Petrie - Ladies Bronze Medal (runner up Carol Smith)

Doreen Leask – Ladies Club Championship (runner up Janice Fleming)

Edna McGurk – Ladies Nett Championship (runner up Virginia Jamieson)

Murray Smith – Lindsay Trophy (runner up Ben Coull) Joe McGill – George Lloyd Trophy (runner up Sandy Glennie)

Well done, All!

#### Save the Date!

Wednesday 22nd October at 7pm: 'Rules Evening'. This event will provide members with the opportunity to hear from an official PGA referee and ask questions. Further details to follow in due course.

### Welcome to Our New Members



We say "Hello" to nine new members this month:

Associate: Jayne Fratson, Evelyn Noble and Derek Noble

Junior: Jaxson Petrie

Ordinary (Golfing): Brian Creegan, David Doverty, Doug Fairfield, Donald Fairweather and Ian Tattersall

A very warm welcome to the RMMGC! We look forward to seeing you on the course and/or in the clubhouse.

## More Golf News



On Saturday 16th August twenty ladies (ten pairs) competed for the Liz West Memorial Trophy on the Broomfield course. The format was a Two Ball Foursome. This year's winners were Lynn Coull and Doreen Leask with a Nett 59. Great score, ladies! Well down!

On Friday 8th August, a team of six RMMGC Ladies enjoyed a friendly Greensomes against Montrose Caledonia Ladies on the Broomfield course, followed by excellent hospitality in the clubhouse. It was a clean sweep for the RMMGC with all three pairs winning their matches. Well done, All!

Our final tournament of the season is the Senior Mens Open on Friday 3rd October. The tee sheet is filling up fast so if you wish to play and haven't yet booked, please do so soon.

## Monthly Prize Draw Winners



This month's Prize Draw winners, drawn at a recent Board meeting are:

1st prize - £100 – Doreen Leask 2nd prize - £50 – James Sharp 3rd prize - £25 – Adrian Robinson

Congratulations to the successful winners!

If any member wishes to join the Monthly Prize Draw, please reply to this newsletter and we will contact you. Joining the monthly draw means you will automatically be entered into the bumper Annual Prize Draw too!

# Bar and Catering News

It's been another very busy month for our Bar and Catering Team, one of the busiest being the recent Adana Day. Once again this event in aid of DEBRA UK, a charity that supports families affected by epidermolysis bullosa (EB), was a huge success. We'll update you on exactly how much was raised next month. Watch this space!

Finally, we say farewell to Mackinley Coburn, who leaves us to embark on a degree course at the University of the West of Scotland, and welcome Kim Rosie to the Bar and Catering Team. All the best, Mackinley, and we hope you will be very happy at the RMMGC, Kim!